
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Sunday, February 9, 2020 11:03 AM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2020-02-09 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2019-0159 
 
-- Name -- 
Mark Freeman 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
Hello, 
I appreciate the opportunity to comment on this application. 
If you listen to the world's leading scientists, we are in a "climate emergency" and need to be acting 
accordingly.  i understand the situation for what it is, and believe that we should be urgently doing 
something to address the problem. 
If you understand what earth's smartest people are saying... 
The very least we should be doing is to stop ALL new oil & gas projects and transition immediately over 
to Renewable energy! 
This "Dawn-Parkway" pipeline will practically be going through my backyard, so I believe that I have a 
right to be part of the approval process - I say unequivocally, NO! 
Although I believe the statements above should be sufficient I'll also add - Ontario should not be 
supporting natural gas "fracking" as it is extremely damaging to the environment. 
You are  in the position to 'stop the madness' - Please do so. 
Thanks for you cooperation, 
Mark Freeman 
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